
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Fatal Crash: NB I-75 at South Blvd. 

 
On Tuesday, February 12, 2013 at 2:22 p.m. personnel from the Auburn Hills Police 
Department and Bloomfield Township Police and Fire Departments responded to 
northbound I-75 at South Blvd. on a report of a serious injury accident. 
 
Preliminary investigation reveals a 1993 Mercury Tracer left the roadway and struck a 
utility pole.  The driver, a 26 year old from Ferndale, sustained serious injuries in the 
crash.  He was immediately transported to an area hospital for treatment, but 
unfortunately died from his injuries.  No other vehicles were involved in the crash. 
 
Investigators from the South Oakland County Crash Investigation Team (SOCCIT) 
comprised of crash investigators from Auburn Hills, Troy and Bloomfield Township 
Police Departments are investigating the crash.  At this time it is unknown if drugs or 
alcohol were a factor in the crash. 
 
Anyone who may have witnessed the crash is asked to call the Auburn Hills Police 
Department at 248-370-9444. 
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